
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE:                                                       Continuous Improvement Plan Update  
 
DATE:     January 23, 2023 
     
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Terry Morawski, Ed.D. 
     Superintendent 
      
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
Following the completion of the Vision 2023 Strategic Plan, the district launched a new process 
to gather input for a new Continuous Improvement Plan. This schedule and process was 
presented to the board at the August 22, 2022 meeting. Input was collected via in-person 
meetings with students, staff, and community members last fall. Additionally, a survey was 
available for input where more than 2,700 responses were collected. 
 
The Superintendent will present the new plan for board discussion and approval. If approved, 
the next step for the district will be to identify data to be monitored. This data dashboard will 
then be presented to the board for discussion and approval. Once approved, the new 
continuous improvement plan and data dashboard will direct the core work of district staff. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
The administration recommends the Board approve the Fort Smith Public Schools Continuous 
Improvement Plan, as presented. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read:  move to approve the Fort Smith Public Schools 
Continuous Improvement Plan as presented.   
 


